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I would like to give input on DEQ Licensing Fees. In an effort to streamline government and lower costs we should
close the DEQ inspection stations. They have certainly been valuable for controlling emissions but are no longer
needed. I believe Washington stopped their program and it probably creates more pollution now in vehicles creating
trips to the stations. The costs on both the State and Residents could be removed and better spent elsewhere. As the
age of vehicles requiring inspection drop off and all newer vehicles passing it has run its time. | do not believe the
numbers from DEQ on costs if you add administrative and other costs and might be a good job for Secretary of State
to audit. Just close them and relocate workers to other state agencies. Any questions please feel free to call me.
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